N/A presents:

Dont Fear the Ramp Check

Event Details
If you're properly prepared, an FAA ramp check
should be a routine procedure. Knowing what to Tue, Feb 18, 2025 at 19:00 PST
do, what not to do, and what is expected of you

should help reduce your anxiety about them. Hangar 21
3815 W Commonwealth Ave

Ben Stauffer is an attorney based in Norco, CA Fullerton, CA
and is licensed to practice law in California and
Nevada. While participating as a panel attorney
for AOPA’s Legal Services Plan since 2009, Mr.
Stauffer assisted numerous members with FAA
enfprcement/qumlnal prosecution matters, Contact: Mike Jesch
accidents and incidents, as well as aircraft 714-588-9346
purchase/sale transactions and partnership CapnMikeFAAST@gmal.com
fomlatlons' . . Select #: WP05135053
He is an instrument rated commercial pilot and o

. . . . Lead Representative Mike Jesch
has been flying for over 30 years including six nla

years in narcotics interdiction. He is a retired
police officer from the Garden Grove Police
Department after 31 years and a former Deputy
District Attorney in Orange County. He is
currently back in private practice performing
workplace investigations and serving as an AOPA
Pilot Protection Services Panel Attorney.



Meeting room is the main facility for Hangar 21, where Magnolia Ave
ends at Commonwealth Ave. This event will last approximately 1.5
hours.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



